Early Childhood Advisory Committee

The Early Childhood Advisory Committee (ECAC) is responsible for reviewing
the implementation of preschool and seeks to strengthen relationships with
families, schools, local businesses, colleges/universities, and health agencies. The
ECAC participates in community assessment of specific community needs,
resources, and facilities as they pertain to the implementation of high-quality
preschool services. The Early Childhood Advisory Council supports transition into
the preschool program, as well as the transition of preschool students into
kindergarten.

We seek equal parental participation from each PreK location on the district's
ECAC. If multiple parents from each school are interested in participating in this
committee, individuals will be chosen strategically in order to get the most
comprehensive perspective in these discussions. Participation in this committee, or
its subcommittees, is completely voluntary, yet essential to assure the Hillside
PreK Scholars is meeting the needs of the entire Hillside community.

If you are interested in joining the Early Childhood Advisory Committee,
please email:

Early Childhood Supervisor, Mrs. Rodrigues-Silva at
srodriguessilva@hillsidek12.org

Community Involvement & Parent Specialist, Mrs. Amelia Betancourt at
abetancourt@hillsidek12.org

Social Worker, Ms. Dieayah Bryant at dbryant@hillsidek12.org

2022-2023 Parent Workshops:

Fall: Welcome To Pre-K: An Overview of the Program

Winter: Liberty Science Center Event with Live Animals

Spring: -Literacy Night: Meet an Author, Story & Activity & Literacy
Information for Home

-Health & Wellness Night: Staying Healthy for Children & Families




